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   This is a message from the State Water Resources Control Board

Public Notice: A Notice of Preparation and California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Scoping
Meeting has been posted to the State Water Board’s webpage, and is available at
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/cwa401/docs/2021/notice_ceqascopingmt
g_pge.pdf
 
State Water Board staff will hold a scoping meeting to receive input on the content and scope of
an Environmental Impact Report (EIR) that will be prepared to assess the potential environmental
effects of a proposed General Order.
 
Proposed General Order/Project: Clean Water Act Section 401 Water Quality Certification and
Waste Discharge Requirements for discharges associated with Pacific Gas and Electric Company
(PG&E) San Francisco Bay Area Operations and Maintenance (O&M) Activities (General Order).
The proposed General Order would streamline the permitting process for ongoing and routine
maintenance activities conducted by Pacific Gas & Electric in the nine counties surrounding the
San Francisco Bay Area.
 
Public Scoping Meeting: 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 11, 2022
 
Comment Period: Begins today (December 7, 2021) and ends at 12:00 p.m. on January 14, 2022
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